
 

 

 

MEMBERS CIRCULAR: 2/2021 

 

TO : ALL REHDA SELANGOR MEMBERS  

 

FROM : LOO CHEE YANG 

BRANCH SECRETARY  

 

DATE : 8 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

SUBJECT: CHINESE NEW YEAR OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

Dear Fellow Members,  

 

Please be informed that REHDA Selangor office will be closed on Lunar Chinese New Year on 12 February 2021 

(Friday). The office will resume work on 15 February 2021 (Monday).  

 

REHDA Selangor would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Chinese members a Prosperous Chinese New 

Year 2021. 

 

GONG XI FA CAI! 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

REAL ESTATE & HOUSING DEVELOPERS ASSOCIATION MALAYSIA 

SELANGOR BRANCH 

 

 

 

LOO CHEE YANG 

BRANCH SECRETARY 

 

 

* Note: This is a computer-generated circular, no signature is required 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


